Central Florida Anthropological Meeting
January 19, 2017
Minutes


At approximately 7:00pm Caitlin Sawyer called the meeting to order. Approximately 20 people were in attendance in the Multipurpose Room at the Winter Park Towers in Winter Park, Florida. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sawyer apologized that Katherine Navarro was late due to a hold up at work but was en route. She introduced Dr. Zack Gilmore. Dr. Zack Gilmore of Rollins College gave a presentation entitled "Florida's Container Revolution: The Historical Consequences of Early Pottery Technology in the St. Johns River Valley." Several individuals asked questions about Dr. Gilmore's research. 

At the conclusion of Gilmore's presentation, Katherine Navarro thanked him for his excellent presentation. 

Navarro then explained that elections for CFAS's new officers would be held. She announced that Shari Arnold would be stepping down from the Treasurer position, but would remain on as Membership Director. Navarro called for nominations for treasurer, but none were made. The position is still open. Navarro then asked Deborah Bauer if she was still interested in serving as Secretary. Bauer indicated yes. Navarro asked for a vote by acclimation in support of Bauer taking the position. Such a vote was given. Bauer accepted the Secretary position. Navarro then asked Caitlin Sawyer if she was still willing to serve as Vice President. Sawyer indicated her willingness. Navarro asked for a vote by acclimation in support of Sawyer taking the position. Such a vote was given. Sawyer accepted the Vice President position. Navarro then indicated that she was willing to continue serving as president unless others were interested in the position. No one indicated such an interest. Navarro then asked for a vote by acclimation in support of her candidacy for president. Such a vote was given. Navarro accepted the President position. She then stated that Kevin Guidisko would act as the CFAS representative to the Florida Anthropological Society.

Navarro then reminded everyone that membership applications were available and that the next meeting would be held on February 16, 2017. The meeting was then adjourned shortly after 8:10pm.

Respectfully submitted on February 1, 2017,
Deborah Bauer
Secretary
Central Florida Anthropological Society
